Spring 2017

In March, we had a work day at camp to prepare buildings and grounds for the upcoming summer season. Some of the volunteers cleaned the chapel, built shelves, sorted the game cabinet, raked and picked up branches, put away winter broom ball equipment, organized the kitchen, and much more. We're grateful for all of their help! In this newsletter, we feature some pictures of what has been happening around Arrowhead.



Tyvek Tyvek Homewrap Homewrap Was Indian Homewrap Homewra

A major project for spring has been moving and renovating the Philippi cabin. We hired a company to move the cabin forward to its new and final resting spot. If you recall, it was temporarily moved when we built Damascus.

Then, we had a crew here from Platteville who volunteered to remodel the outside of cabin with: new windows, doors, siding, soffit, and facia while they were here. After that, more volunteers have worked on installing the car siding that other volunteers polyurethaned on the work day.

Our plan for fall is to start th eremodel of two of the north cabins. We have nearly enough funds to complete one of them and will continue raising funds for the second one. Our hope is to build a more modern cabin with bathrooms on the north end in our long-range goals.

Contact us:

Camp Phone: 715-967-2140 Phil Cell Phone: 715-382-6031

E-mail: phil@abcamp.org

THANK YOU!

WE APPRECIATE YOU

Thank you to ALL of the volunteers who have helped with projects! Some of them are pictured in this newsletter, but many go unnoticed in their work. We appreciate everyone who are part of camp ministry through maintenance help and other volunteering!





Tax-deductible gifts can be made to:

Arrowhead Bible Camp 30765 117th St New Auburn, WI 54757

(Please mention Rayburn Support in a separate note with your gift.)

